

Riverside Primary School & Nursery St Edmund's Way Rainham, Kent ME8 8ET



Primary Executive Headteacher: Mrs Kim Wilmer Head of School: Mrs Helen Robson

Happy, Helpful, Hard-working

Friday 8th July Term 6 2021/22

Dear Parents/Carers.

We have come to the end of another busy Riverside week. I am really impressed with the continued 'Riverside Attitude' which the children are displaying. This has been extremely evident this week throughout transition days. Children have had the opportunity to meet their new teacher and visit their new classroom. They showed the Riverside values and had lots of fun learning about next year, ready to start back in September.

We started this week with our Summer Exhibition so that the classes could share some of their learning from this year. I would like to say a huge thank you to all the staff for helping to set this up for everyone to enjoy. It was great to see the different learning that has taken place across the school. Everyone who visited was impressed by the fantastic selection of work on show.



This year some of our Year 6 children have taken part in a Young Eco Engineers project. Through this project they have built and decorated their own go-kart. The other week they raced their go-kart against other schools in Medway. They showed amazing teamwork, even winning a race. They were also awarded the trophy for 'Best Looking Car'. Well done Owls!

On Wednesday, we enjoyed Robins class assembly. They spoke with confidence and shared their understanding of the school values and how they show them in class. There was interactive writing and some wonderful singing about standing together as Robins. It was great to see

how far they have come this year. Well done Robins!

On Saturday, we have our first Summer Fair for a couple of years. A big thank you to FoRPS who have been very busy organising this. We hope that you are able to

join us tomorrow between 11am and 2pm.

Dates for next week:

Summer Fair

Saturday 9th July —Summer Fair (11am—2pm) Wednesday 13th July—Owls Leavers Play 2pm and 6:30pm Friday 15th July—Jobs Fair for Year 6 and Reception class trip to Kent Life. No Information



Have a good weekend and I hope to see some of you at the fair tomorrow.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Robson Head of School

This School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, achieving equal opportunities and combating discrimination.











This week we are celebrating.... Kobe - Kingfishers

Wednesday 6th July 2022 WALT: use capital letters, finger spaces and full stops. I WO'S Noi I Worldood DUIT TO LOUS